
Dear Partners, Colleagues and Friends, 

 

Greetings from Portugal! 

  

We are happy to announce that we will be organising the 17th International Week of 

Universidade Europeia, IADE-UE, IPAM Lisboa and IPAM Porto between February 27 to 

March 3, 2023.   

As always the event will have a Lecture Program and a Staff Program: the Professors will be 

teaching in our courses and the international office staff colleagues will  have the opportunity to 

present their institutions to our students. There will also be several opportunities for networking 

and social interaction exclusive to the participants. 

The registration period will open in November of this year, when we will inform you about the 

theme of the next edition and send you a preliminary program. 

We are looking forward to physically welcome all our international colleagues on the various 

campuses.  

  

Wishing you a great summer holiday! 

  

Cumprimentos / Best Regards, 

 

 

 


